
 
11 September 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
Start of Term 4 2023 
 
We trust that you and your child/ward have had a good break and that he/she is ready to start the final 
and shortest term of the year. 
 
N-Level, O-Level Exams and Sec 1-3 End-of-Year Exams 
Our graduating classes are preparing for their upcoming exams this term. N-Level exams begin on 12 Sep 
and end on 13 Oct with an exam break from 22 Sep to 10 Oct.  During this time, a customised timetable 
for Sec 4G and 4H (from 21/22 Sep respectively to 29 Sep) will help them prepare for the 2nd part of 
their exams. The last day of school for our graduating class will be 29 Sep, i.e., day of the Sec 4/5 
Thanksgiving Service. 
 
The O-Level Science practical exams start on 4 Oct and the written papers will begin on 18 Oct. Last day 
of the O-Level exam is 10 Nov.  Students taking the O-Levels will have a study break from 2 Oct till their 
first paper. During this period, in addition to their Science Practical exam days, the school will also 
conduct timed practice papers for them with teachers’ feedback thereafter. These sessions are optional 
and will be on a sign-up basis. However, students have to turn up in full school uniform. More details 
will be shared with them nearer the study break.  
 
End-of-Year exams for the Sec 1s, 2s and 3s will start on 29 Sep and end on 12 Oct. As we help our 
students to prepare for the upcoming exams, we are mindful that they need plenty of love and 
encouragement from both parents and teachers. We believe our students will do their best and we will 
support them as best as we can. [Please note that the last Blended Learning day for the year will be held 
on 18 Sep.] 
 
Thanksgiving 
As a tradition, our school has been instilling in our students the importance of gratitude and giving of 
thanks. To this end, there will be two Thanksgiving services which will be held at the end of the term. The 
Sec 4/5 Thanksgiving Service will be held on 29 Sep (before the start of the O-Level Exams) while the Sec 
1-3 Thanksgiving will be held on 27 Oct. 
 
We have had 3 very busy and fulfilling terms this year and we expect Term 4 to be just as exciting and 
eventful. Trips for Internationalisation Experience will resume after 3 years. Camps and CCA training will 
also continue after the exams. Do continue to partner us to help our students flourish as a community of 
self-directed learners, influential leaders and caring citizens. 
 
Yours Faithfully, 
 

 
Mr Wee Tat Chuen 
Principal 
 


